
The 3rd AEARU Symposium
on the Culture of Chinese Characters (SCCC)
Calling for Papers
The 3rd AEARU Symposium on the Culture of Chinese Characters (SCCC) will be held on April 11-12, 2015 in Beijing, China. Peking University sincerely invites scholars from AEARU member universities to participate and contribute to the academic discussion. 
The Symposium will cover three topics: 
1. Origin and evolution of Chinese characters
2. Chinese characters and traditional Chinese culture
3. Dissemination of Chinese characters
Peking University will cover the local accommodation and meals for one speaker from each member university.
Please send the registration form, short bio (no more than 200 words) and paper abstract (no more than 200 words, in Chinese) to aearu_sccc@163.com before February 15, 2015. 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact Ms. Lu Jiao, the AEARU coordinator at PKU via: ghzbjlb1@pku.edu.cn.

Appendix: 

Agenda for 3rd AEARU Symposium
on the Culture of Chinese Characters

Date：April 11-12, 2015
Venue：No. 3 Meeting Room, PKU Oversea Exchange Center
Working Language: Chinese

April 10, 2015（Fri.）
18:00-20:00 Welcoming Dinner

April 11, 2015（Sat.）
08:30-08:50 Opening Ceremony
09:00-10:00 Keynote Speech by Prof. He Jiuying

10:00-12:00 Session I：Origin and evolution of Chinese characters
12:00-14:00 Lunch

14:00-17:00 Session I：Origin and evolution of Chinese characters
17:30-19:00 Dinner

April 12, 2015（Sun.）
09:00-10:00 Keynote Speech by Prof. Wang Ying

10:00-12:00 Session II：Chinese characters and traditional Chinese culture
12:00-14:00 Lunch

14:00-17:00 Session III：Dissemination of Chinese characters
17:30-19:00 Dinner
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